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Newsletter Summer Break! 

 

Dear brothers and sisters, as we step into the summer season, we wanted to let you know that our 

national newsletter will be taking a summer break. During this time, most updates and 

announcements will be shared through your local communities. 

 

All major upcoming events, such as the Annual Memorial Service, are already listed on the community 

website, so please check there if you need any details. 

 

From all of us at the FFWPU UK HQ, we truly hope you can enjoy a wonderful summer together with 

your family, friends, and wider community. We hope you can make beautiful memories, soak up the 

sunshine, and take some well-deserved time to rest and recharge. 

 

This is also a good moment to prepare our hearts and minds as we look forward to welcoming Bogdan 

Pammer in September, who will begin his mission as our new National Director. Let's use this time to 

reflect and get ready for this next chapter together. 

 

Wishing you all a joyful, refreshing, and blessed summer. We can't wait to connect with you again soon! 

 

With love and gratitude, 

 

Your FFWPU UK HQ Family 


